
CANYON VIEW RESIDENTS 
Sagamore, Ohio 

 

Sept 01, 2016 
This letter contains important information about the construction on your 

street.  Please keep this letter for future reference. 
 
Tri Mor Corporation of Twinsburg, Ohio has been contracted to make road 
improvements on Canyon View Road  starting on Wednesday Sept 7th. The limits of 
construction are from 1000 Canyon View  to the intersection of Greenwood Parkway. 
Trimor will maintain a single lane of access at all times. There will be times when 
work will occur in front of your driveway and access will be limited. Trimor will keep 
these times as brief as possible and will restore access as quickly as possible. We 
apologize for any inconvenience you may experience.  
 
 You may notice survey stakes and flags in your yard indicating locations of various 
utilities throughout the area. Please do not disturb these stakes and flags. These 
contain critical utility locating information to help ensure the least amount of 
disruption to your service occurs during the construction process. 
 
. Please note; we will not be responsible for any sprinklers/dog fences that are not 
called into our hotline. Please try to keep any vehicles or obstructions at least 10 feet 
behind the sidewalk or right-of-way. We will send follow up letters on the upcoming 
construction schedule, when they become available. 
 
 If you have any special needs that we should be aware of, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us. Please know that we will attempt to complete this project as safely and 
as quickly as possible.  The safety of you, your family, and the construction workers 
is of the utmost concern to us.  Please drive slowly through the construction zone.  
Please keep off the work areas and do not disturb any of the various types of 
warning devices around the project.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the telephone number 
listed below 

Thank you for your cooperation in these matters. 
We remind you to exercise caution when exiting and entering the construction 

zone. 
  
 

 
 
  

                                 Tri Mor Corporation 
Twinsburg, Ohio   

330-963-3101 

Both Police and Fire Departments have been notified of this 
work, and emergency access will be maintained at all times. 
 

RESIDENTIAL MESSAGE CENTER  (330) 405-4111 
Please leave a message and we will return your call as soon as 

possible. 
 
 


